
NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING 

A public meeting of the Clackamas County Board of Commissioners will be held on 

June 9, 2022 at 10:00 a.m. The purpose of this meeting is to discuss the budget for the 

fiscal year beginning July 1, 2022, as approved by the CLACKAMAS WATER 

ENVIRONMENT SERVICES Budget Committee. 

The Board of County Commissioners is holding meetings virtually, by Zoom, and in-

person, in the Public Service Building, locatedat 2051 Kaen Road, Oregon City. 

All residents are invited to join and provide comments live by going to the following 

link:https://clackamascounty.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_pVtSEzPuS7CYmEt1qnmc9

A. Alternatively, anyone can email a comment to BCC@clackamas.us, to be admitted 

into the record during the Citizen Communication portion of the meeting. Be sure to 

include your name and area when you email. Written communications submitted will be 

added to the record, but will not be read aloud during the Citizen Communication portion 

of the meeting. 

A summary of the budget is presented below. A copy of the budget may be inspected 

online at http://www.clackamas.us/budget/, or by emailing for a viewing request. This 

budget is for an annual budget period.This budget was prepared on a basis of 

accounting that is the same as the preceding year. 
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NOTICE OF BUDGET 

COMMITTEE MEETING 

The Clackamas Water Environment Services Budget Committee will hold a public 

meeting to discuss the Fiscal Year (FY) 2022-23 Proposed Budget (for the period of 

July 1, 2022 to June 30, 2023), on May 23, 2022, from 8:45-9:30 am. The purpose of 

the meeting is to receive the budget message and deliberate on the FY 2022-23 

Proposed Budget.  Public comment will be taken during this meeting. Any person 

may discuss the proposed program budget with the Budget Committee. 

FY 2022-23 Proposed Budget information may be inspected or obtained on the 

Clackamas County website on or after May 13, 2022.  A copy of the budget document 

may also be inspected on or after May 13, 2022, at 150 Beavercreek Road #430, 

Oregon City, Oregon 97045, between the hours of 7:30 a.m. and 5:00 p.m., Monday – 

Thursday.  

The Board of County Commissioners (BCC) is holding meetings both virtually, via 

Zoom, and in-person, in the Public Service Building, located at 2051 Kaen Road, 

Oregon City. 

For details on FY 2022-23 Proposed Budget meeting schedule, or for information on 

how to provide public comment, please go to the County website 

link https://www.clackamas.us/budget. 
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